GRAND MEETING – Johannes Fog Residence
 
On Thursday the 8th of March at 17.00 all residents at Johannes Fog Residence are invited to a grand meeting at the ’Piano room’. If possible, outside
 
You will meet:
·  	The Warden: Louise Kjeldsen and husband Morten Rosquist	
·  	The Warden: Per Bech Haugaard
·  	The Dorm Manager: Alberthe Uttenthal
 
Agenda at the Grand Meeting:

1. Welcome by the Wardens and Dorm Manager 

2.     Opening hours for the employees:

Per and Louise Monday to friday 08.00-16.00 contact pr. mail or telephone

Per: pbh@unord.dk, 61 37 81 00 Louise: lkj@unord.dk, 29 72 13 28

In evenings or weekend if urgent call otherwise send a SMS

Pia Vase, administration Monday, Wednesday and Thursday from 0800-14.00 contact by mail psv@unord.dk ,by phone or in office from 10.00-11.30.

Benjamin:
Alberth:.

3. 	Status on renovating at the dorm by Per
· Application to A.P. Møller Foundation and Johannes Fog Foundation + New roof
· The rooms (bed, table, chair, bin, lights, maintenance of walls and cupboards)
· The piano room – new furniture
· Bathrooms – painting and new lamps - in progress
· Shelves in the entries at the lower floors?)
· Football tabel

      4. Informations:

· New website
· Residents ‘Council
· Clubs
· Namecompetition
· Cleaning company – Schedule at the new board and at the FB-group. Feedback from you
· Rooms – rules (Sub renting, visitors, loud noises/music etc.)
· Bike-check twice a year. tapes inside (Bikes are not allowed inside).
· Cleaning of showers and restrooms (wc) - and checks. (Cleaning product provided by Dorm Manager) Per 
· Cleaning of kitchens – Presentation by the kitchen managers (Soap, dishcloths
· Washing machines and tumble dryers – one more washing machine
· Board with all kitchen’s managers + Alberthe + Louise (meeting ca every month)
· Smoking. Where to smoke and where not to! Cleaning in the smoking area + friends
· Weed, hard drugs
· Use and rules for the piano room (New toilets in basement)
· New house rules are coming
· Eventualities
· Questions from You.
 
Best Regards and we hope to see you all.

Obs according to catering it is most important that you subscribe to Louise, lkj@unord.dk
 
Louise, Alberthe and Per

